
Centennial Celebration   
100 Years at 31 Broadway  

Final Requisition for Payment on the Account 

of the Greenlawn School Building 

Dated December 24th, 1924 

The total, with extras, came to $77,430.97 or around 

$1.4 million today when adjusting for inflation. 

1924 

Finalizing  

the School 

Photos of the Greenlawn School  

by former teacher Martha Philips 

Dated 1924 

Proposition Plans for the New School 

Site. 

Date Unknown - Prior to 1924 

Lettering and Numbering Doors at Greenlawn 

Public School 

Dated November 21st, 1924 

Signed by William E. Hendrie, President of the Board of 

Education 

The total came out to $8.00 which would be $147.15 today 

when adjusting for inflation. 


